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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 19th June 2006
Question No 1
Question:
Councillor J. Neville
“To ask Manager to have arranged the removal of the graffiti in two locations in Kingswood Heights * details supplied *and will the Manager make a statement on the issues raised within this question?"
Reply:
Graffiti has become a problem in many locations throughout the County.
In order to help address the problem the Council has undertaken the following measures;

· Employment of a specialist company to remove graffiti at specific locations on a contract to contract basis.

· Employment of a works crew on a temporary basis, to paint over graffiti.

· Supply of paint to residents associations who are willing to paint over graffiti by the voluntary work of their members.

The temporary works crew took up duty in May 2006.

A list of areas which require attention has recently been supplied to the Council’s works crew and the area referred to in the question will be included in the list with a view to having the graffiti at the location in question  removed as soon as possible.
